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Board of Education Agenda Item

Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  12/19/2011____
Topic/Title     Family Resource Center:  Shop with a Trooper______________
Presenter  ______________________________________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

______  Action requested at this meeting.

__ X__  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –


  ______  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

______  No previous Board review, discussion or action

______  Previous review or action


  Date  _____________________________________________________


  Action  _____________________________________________________

Background/Summary of Information

 

The Spencer County Family Resource Center and the Spencer County Youth Service Center are collaborating with Trooper Ronald Turley for the program called "Shop with a Trooper" for Spencer County children and families on Tuesday, December 20th at Walmart in Shelbyville from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  We are requesting a school bus to transport our children to this event with Chad Goodlett driving the school bus.  We would leave from the Tea Cup on Main Street at 5:00 p.m. and should arrive back to Taylorsville around 8:00 p.m.  We would have adult volunteers that have gone with us in the past with Shop with a Cop to assist shopping with our children.  There will also be many Kentucky State Police going to this event.  We are also requesting for the board to assist us with the expense of the bus to transport our students.  I will be at the board meeting if there are any questions that you may have and would love for any of you to go with us to shop with one of the children that we have selected.  Thanks for your continuous support in our program and have a very Merry Christmas.  Thanks, Becky Wilson

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

Recommend approval of “Shop with a Trooper” with the BOE picking up the cost of transportation.

